
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 9TH – 13TH MAY 2022 

Our Christian value this term is Friendship 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

18th – 20th May Wilderness Residential (Year 5/6) 

16th May KS2 Corinium Museum Trip 

23rd May KS1 Cut the Mustard Trip 

26th May Sports Day 

27th May End of term 

6th June Term resumes 

 

ATTENDANCE BEAR 

Congratulations to Wren who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 2nd May. 

Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations to Ryan and Catrina in Kingfisher class, who have celebrated their birthdays 

this week. 

  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

 9th        

SATs week 

ASC – Gecko Cricket 

TUESDAY 

10th         

Individual Music Lessons 

ASC – Lego with Mrs Reed 

WEDNESDAY 

11th      

Choir Club with Miss Dunn 

ASC – Dance with Mrs Chisholm  

THURSDAY 

12th  

PE DAY 

8:00am Breakfast Sports Club. This club is free of charge and all are 

welcome to join in with a prompt arrival. 

ASC – Multi-sports with Miss Dunn/Helen Pauling  

FRIDAY 

13th  
 

ASC – Sports with Mr Peters  



 

 

COOL MILK  

 

All pupils under 5 are entitled to free milk. After this, you may purchase milk for your child via 

Cool Milk, who coordinate the scheme. Please visit www.coolmilk.com to register. 

 

SPORTS DAY  

 

This year, Sports Day will be held on the 26th May at 10am. We are delighted to welcome 

parents onto the sports field to watch.  

 

NCSA DATES FOR THE DIARY 

The NCSA summer BBQ and duck race is Tuesday 19th July, 5:00-7:00pm. Please keep an eye out 

over the forthcoming weeks for more information. 

YEAR 6 INDUCTION DAYS 

Kingshill will be holding their Year 6 induction day on Friday 8th July, whilst Deer Park will be 

holding theirs on Thursday 14th and Friday 15th July. 

We will keep you updated with further details as and when we receive them. 

STAFFING UPDATE  

Mr McGann will be leaving us at the end of the school year. He has secured a teaching position 

closer to his home. I am delighted to inform you that Miss de Carles will be our Kingfisher 

teacher from September.  

Some of you will remember Miss de Carles from her teaching practice in Wren in the spring 

term 2020. Miss de Carles has been teaching Y3/4 at Bibury since September and she leads 

Computing, Design and Technology and French across both schools. She is an excellent teacher 

and a well-established member of the team, and I am confident she will be a real asset to our 

small team here at North Cerney. We will ensure that the children have opportunities to get to 

know her ahead of class moves in September.  

FAMILIES MAGAZINE  

This months Families Magazine can be viewed online via the link below:  

Families Gloucestershire Magazine 

 

http://www.coolmilk.com/
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershiremayjune22

